
 

 

 
 

To: Mark Thompson, Chair of UEPC 

From: Heather Deaner, Chair of GE SUB 

CC:  

Date: 11/9/17 

RE: GE SUB Recommendations Regarding EO 1100 

 
 
Throughout the Fall 2017 semester, individually and collectively the GE Subcommittee 

members have reviewed EO 1100.  During this process, areas of benefit, areas of 

concern, and areas of confusion were noted.  In order to bring our university’s General 

Education program into compliance with EO 1100, the GE Subcommittee has the 

following two recommendations: 

 

 Move the required government class PSCI 1201 from Area D1b out of Area D 

and instead have it stand alone as a university graduation requirement as is 

currently the case for the Writing Proficiency (WP) requirement.  This would 

reduce the Lower Division General Education unit total in Area D from 12 to 9, 

which is the specified unit total in EO 1100. 

 

 Rename Areas F1, F2, and F3 such that F1 becomes Upper Division (UD)-B, F2 

becomes UD-C, and F3 becomes UD-D.  This will correspond with how the 

General Education Areas are specified in EO 1100. 

 

While these are the two main changes the GE Subcommittee is recommending, 

discussions have also centered on other aspects of EO 1100 and their impact on our 

General Education program such as the policy for double counting courses, Area G 

(multicultural requirement), and the labeling or names of the GE Areas.  The GE 

Subcommittee will continue to keep the UEPC informed regarding our discussions of EO 

1100 through our minutes and more formal notifications such as this memo if needed.  

Please let the GE Subcommittee know if there are specific tasks regarding EO 1100 that 

the UEPC would like for us to address. 
 




